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Thanks to God
At the end of this school year we give thanks to God:

 For all the teaching and learning that has taken place in our
school, both in and out of the classroom. 

 For the talents and gifts that have been shared and the
challenges that have been faced.

 For the respect and care that has been given. 
 We give thanks for the friendships that have just begun and for

those that have grown:
 For the faith that has been lived in our daily struggles.

 For the hope that has lifted our hearts and for the love that
has kept us going.

 We give thanks to the community that we are, and we ask you
Lord,  bless our student graduates: may your Spirit inspire

 them with confidence and calmness.
 Bless our families as we take our holidays, may our time

together leave us with memories to cherish.
 Pour out your love on us that we may return renewed and

refreshed to continue our journey together.
 We make this prayer through Christ our Lord, 

Amen



As we come to the end of another year, we have a lot to be
grateful for. Whilst the year was not without its challenges, our
community has worked together to overcome these and have
finished the year on a high note with our Final Mass Awards
Ceremony and the College Dance last Friday.
 
Year 12 VCE Results
On Monday, we were delighted to receive news of excellent VCE
results. Despite the many COVID related disruptions during
senior schooling, the class of 2022 demonstrated resolve and
commitment to their studies that was beyond their years.
 
The following is a brief summary of results which are an
impressive reflection of a fine young group of graduates. They
reflect the extraordinary efforts of our students and the work of
our teachers, guiding and supporting our students throughout
their learning journey at the School to achieve their very best, be
that with an impressive ATAR score or through being selected for
employment.
 
We congratulate Jessica Mangan for her perfect score in Further
Maths and Riley Inglis for his perfect score in Business
Management.
3% of students achieved study scores above 40, placing them in
the top percentile bracket for the state.
4 students achieved ATARs in the 90’s with Jessica Mangan
recognised as Dux with her amazing score of 98.35. Riley Inglis
was runner up Dux with a fantastic score of 98.25.
College Captains, Mia McCully and Ethan Lay, underlined the
quality of their leadership with scores of 94.9 and 95.6
respectively.

Final Mass and Awards Ceremony
A great crowd was on hand to celebrate the College’s Final Mass
and Award ceremony on Friday the 9th of December. We were
very grateful to have Father Michael Morley to preside over Mass
and welcomed Maria Ford who led the College singers and
musicians. Following Mass the wonderful achievements of our
students in all areas of endeavour were acknowledged. This
would not be possible without the generous and ongoing support
of our wonderful sponsors and their representative:




Alexandra Park Club Ltd
Club Mulwala
Lions Club of Yarrawonga
Rotary Club of Yarrawonga Mulwala
Yarrawonga & Border Golf Club
Central Murray Credit Union
Yarrawonga & Border CWA
Across the Arts Yarrawonga Mulwala
Moira Shire
Goulburn Murray Local Learning
Network
The Apprenticeship Factory
Burramine Sports Club
Yarrawonga News and Gifts
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Orientation Day
It was fantastic to have next year's Year 7 students at the
College on Tuesday. The students participated in a full day of
classes and have had several transition experiences. Thanks
to Mr Reed Bonat who coordinated the day and also to the
teachers that assisted to make this a positive experience for
our new students.

Christmas Wishes
As we come to the end of another school year, I would like to
thank all of our families for their support during a year that
was not without its challenges. I wish you all a very happy and
safe Christmas and New Year.




Dux Year 7 Emma Mangan
Dux Year 8 Sophie Coghill
Dux Year 9 Penny Whiteley
Dux Year 10 Jack Harrington
Dux Year 11 Denver Buckmaster
Faith & Justice Award Alexia Nagle
Faith & Justice Award Lucas Towner
Faith & Justice Award Oscar Whiteley
School Spirit Award 7A Charlie Hargreaves
School Spirit Award 7B Elli Buerckner
School Spirit Award 8A Jason Yang
School Spirit Award 8B Alyssa Milner
School Spirit Award 9A Jetta Norrish
School Spirit Award 9B Victoria Laffan
School Spirit Award 10A Tom Lovel
School Spirit Award 10B Oliver Cope
School Spirit Award 10C Eliza Whiteley
School Spirit Award 11 Ruby Thomas
Sport Award Year 7 Male Cameron Stephens
Sport Award Year 7 Female Emily Buerckner
Sport Award Year 8 Male Archie Skehan
Sport Award Year 8 Female Kiera Freeman
Sport Award Year 9 Male Jayden Arnold
Sport Award Year 9 Female Anna Zanin
Sport Award Year 10 Male Harry Hogan
Sport Award Year 10 Female Jessica Freeman
Sport Award Year 11 Male Dominic McInness
Sport Award Year 11 Female Paige Duffy






Maths Pathway Year 7 Emma Mangan
Maths Pathway Year 8 Jason Yang 
Maths Pathway Year 9 Victoria Laffan
Completion of all Pathways Jason Yang
English Growth Year 7 Zachery Kidgell
English Growth Year 8 Archie Ward
English Growth Year 9 Dimity Connell
English Growth Year 10 Jack McQualter
Art Award Year 7 Christian Bakkum
Art Award Year 8 Grace Richmond
Art Award Year 9 Penny Whitely
Art Award Year 10 Jaime Towner



Long Tan Award Year 10 Jessica Freeman
Structured Workplace Learning Excellence Darcy Hicks
VCAL Award Lachlan O'Connor
CWA Year 10 Scholarship Award Sophia Shaw
Burramine Sports Award Heleena Shaw
Brian Dykes Encouragement Award Eliza Whiteley
Mercy Award Jessica Freeman
Year 11 All Rounder Belinna Walshe
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Moira Shire Immunisation Services are planning
additional immunisation sessions to follow up
missed doses of meningococcal ACWY ( Year10),
Boostrix and Human Papilloma Virus (Year 7)
vaccines for all students. Many doses have been
missed due to COVID 19, either if the student was
absent due to illness or infection or school closure,
and we are keen to catch these students up.
If you would like futther information, please
contact Moira Shire. 
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Immunisation Catchup

Year 7 and 12 students return on
Tuesday 31st January

Year 7 Camp
Wednesday 1st Feb to Friday 3rd Feb

Sacred Heart College 
30 Witt Street 
PO Box 286

Yarrawonga Vic 3730
Telephone: 03 5742 1300

Email: info@shcy.vic.edu.au
web: www.shcy.vic.edu.au

Student Absences
If your child is absent from
school, please phone the
College Administration on:

 03 5742 1300
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clicking on the link provided in the email
following the prompts to create a new password for your new account.
opening the SIMON Everywhere app and log out of your old account
navigating to the “Tools” menu in SIMON Everywhere and then “Add School”
finding your school on the list and clicking on the “Login” button for Parent Access
using your new credentials to log into your new PAM account via SIMON Everywhere

We have a single, family email address that is used by both parents. Is that still ok?
If the parents both use the same email address, you will only receive a PAM account for one parent.

Example single email:

I do not have an email address OR have not provided my email address to the school.
Parents with no email address provided cannot have a PAM account

Will any historic data be lost in this process?
While no data will be lost in this process, it is possible that some information may become
disconnected from the new account, such as historic letters, historic excursion permission and
historic parent notified absences.
You may have to review your personal details (Medicare number etc) if you previously had split
access with another parent to your child’s medical information.
You will definitely still be able to access historic student assessment reports and learning area
assessment tasks. However, access to historical parent reflections may be lost if the school has
chosen to not allow parents to see reflections by other parent accounts attached to that student.

What do I need to do now?
This letter is to simply let you know about the changes that are coming. Right now, the best thing
you can do is make sure that the school has your preferred email address on file.

What do I need to do in January?
Be aware that your current SIMON Everywhere/PAM account will stop working as of the 16th of
January.
Look out for the email later in that week asking you to set up credentials for your new account (this
may go to your junk/spam folder).

In January 2023, your SIMON Everywhere /PAM account will be undergoing a major upgrade to provide
greater security and other improved functionality.
 
During the week of the 16th of January 2023, your current SIMON Everywhere/PAM account will cease to
function.
New PAM accounts will then be created by your school, and you will receive an email asking you to create
new credentials for a new PAM account.
This will be as simple as:

Your username will be your email address.
 
Your SIMON Everywhere/PAM interface will not look any different, but you may receive an account per
parent if you were previously sharing an account with your spouse.
 
Please refer to the below FAQs for further information:

1.
a.

i.
Parent 1 - Mother - Mrs Joanne Smith - jandcsmith@myemail.com
Parent 2 - Father - Mr Chris Smith - jandcsmith@myemail.com
 
A PAM ACCOUNT CAN ONLY BE ASSIGNED TO ONE PARENT, who can then share their login
credentials with their spouse.

1.
a.

2.
a.

b.

c.

3.
a.

4.
a.

b.

mailto:jsmith@myemail.com
mailto:csmith@myemail.com

